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Xcel Energy  Data Request No. 1-5 
Docket No.: EL25-001 
Response To:  South Dakota Public Utilities Commission Staff 
Requestor: Eric Paulson 
Date Received: January 24, 2025 

__________________________________________________________________ 
Question: 
Refer to the payment section on the “Contacts” page of each booklet, why did the 
location for payments change to Illinois? 
 
Response: 
In 2024, our remittance processing was outsourced, which led to a change in our 
remittance address. The closest processing location for South Dakota was the Illinois 
location. 
__________________________________________________________________ 
 
Preparer: Diedra Howard  
Title: Director Customer Policy & Regulatory Compliance  
Department: Customer Assistance and Advocacy  
Telephone: 303-294-2295  
Date: February 7, 2025  

 


